
JULY 11th, 2009
THE GREAT ANNUAL FISH COUNT

Want to learn more about what you are seeing on your dives?
Want to participate in a valuable volunteer monitoring event?

Then attend a free seminar.... 
Identifi cation of Southern California Fishes

Free Training Seminar offered by local fi sh ID experts:
June 11th, 1 pm - 4 pm,

1021 N. Harbor Drive
Redondo Beach, CA 90277

For more information, visit the Greater L.A. Council Divers Webpage at
www.glacd.org

The presentation will include local fi sh identifi cation, their habitats and behaviors, and a descrip-
tion of the easy to use survey method. 

For More Information about the GAFC:
www.fi shcount.org

The lecture will be a fun and informative lesson on how to identify the fi sh of 
Southern California. The lecture is intended for all ages and for all fi sh enthusiasts 

including divers, snorklers, and anglers.

TAKE A SURVEY DIVE!
two opportunities:

Saturday July 18th, 8 am at Long Point with GLACD
Sunday, July 19th, 8 am at Malaga Cove, Palos Verdes with Dive N'Surf

www.divensurf.com


